


Statutory Notice Response Form
Proposal for the re-designation of Clifton Hill School

Please give us your views. Please tick the box that best shows what you think about the proposed designation and also give us any comments you have. You can write on the other side of this sheet if you want more space to write comments.

	1. Do you agree with the proposal to re-designate Clifton Hill School from September 2021

	Agree
	
	
	Don’t know
	
	
	Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


	2. Your comments:


3. Please tick the boxes that apply to you.
	

	A parent/carer of a child at the school
	

	
	

	A parent/carer of a child in an Early Years setting
	

	
	

	A parent/carer of a child at another school
	

	
	

	Someone who works at the school
	

	
	

	A Governor of the school
	

	
	

	Some other link to the school 
	

	
	

	A local resident 

	

	
	


Someone else with an interest – please give details	


3. If possible, please provide your postcode


4. Please tick if you have written comments on the other side 
	
	


Please return to: 
Debbie Watson – Commissioning Assistant (email: schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk)
Or write to:
Education Place Planning Team - Quadrant Court, 35 Guildford Road, Woking. GU22 7QQ
(Further comments can be continued on the blank sheet).
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